
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

The family of Melvin Teinert would like to thank everyone for their kind words of comfort, prayers, cards, food and other 
expressions of sympathy during their time of loss.  May God bless you all. 
 

HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC 
CHURCH OF CORN HILL 

 

   Fr. Stephen Nesrsta    
 

8626 FM 1105, Jarrell, Texas 76537 
 

Parish Office:  512-863-3020       Rectory:  512-863-0401 
 

Secretary:  Jennifer Klepac  (254-760-4436) 
 

Parish Office Hours:  Tuesday – Friday, 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
 

Bulletin Announcement Deadline:  Wednesdays at 3:00 p.m. 
 

Email: holytrinitycc@yahoo.com      Website: holytrinityofcornhill.org 
 

(Sts. Cyril & Methodius Parish:  Joanne Selucky:  512-859-2223) 
 

DRE/Bkkpng/Ministry:  Lucille D’Elia  512-746-4317; htcdre@yahoo.com  
 

PAC Rentals:  Jennifer Engledow:  512-746-4501 or 512-591-6660 
 

Cemetery Committee Chair:  Johnny Martinka:  512-966-4301 
 

Cemetery Maintenance Contact:  Ken Loudermilk:  512-869-7351 
 

Music Ministry / Choir:  Ronnie Simek:  512-630-5074 
 

Finance Council President:  Tommy Sladecek:  512-746-5881 
 

Pastoral Council President:  Pete Zenner:  512-863-4038 
 

Weekend Masses:  Saturday at 5:00 p.m. and Sunday at 8:00 a.m.  
 

Reconciliation:  Saturday:  4:15–4:45 p.m.; Sunday:  7:15–7:45 a.m. 

 
 

 

Our Lord, Jesus Christ the King 
November 24, 2013 

 
 

Mass Schedule for the Week 

Holy Trinity–Corn Hill                Sts. Cyril & Methodius-Granger 

Saturday Nov 23 5:00 PM Pro Populo (for parishioners of HTC & SSCM) Saturday Nov 23 7:00 PM 

Sunday Nov 24 8:00 AM †Johnny and Albert Sladecek Sunday Nov 24 10:00 AM 

Tuesday Nov 26 
 

6:00 PM †Robert Eftink Tuesday Nov 26 
 

(no Mass) 

Wednesday Nov 27 
 
 
 

7:00 AM †Joe Janosec Wednesday Nov 27 
 
 
 

7:00 PM 
 Thursday Nov 28 8:00 AM In Thanksgiving Thursday Nov 28 10:00 AM 

Friday Nov 29 6:00 PM Jim Hightower & family (for healing) Friday Nov 29 (no Mass) 

Saturday Nov 30 7:30 AM (no Mass) Saturday Nov 30 7:30 AM 

Saturday Nov 30 5:00 PM Virgil Tonn (for healing) Saturday Nov 30 7:00 PM 

Sunday Dec 1 8:00 AM †Johnny and Albert Sladecek Sunday Dec 1 10:00 AM 

        

( † in front of an intention denotes deceased)        (Please note that the Saturday morning Masses do not fulfill your weekend obligation.) 

Last Week’s Collection:     $3,023.25               Thank you for your generosity! 

   

 Mass                          Lectors                 Altar Servers    Present Gifts                Ministers Holy Communion                    
 

November 23  Aaron Liles  Renae & Maria Bruce Bob & Christine           Richard & Jerrie Witte, 
5:00 PM      Michael Liles     Albanese           Aaron Liles 
 
November 24  Nancy Zenner  Kelsey Marquis  Louis & Louise           Ray Nemec, Louise Straka, 
8:00 AM      Carter Marquis     Straka            Johnny Martinka 
 
November 30  Don Gudinas  Nathan Klepac  Alex & Virginia           Patsy Hightower 
5:00 PM      Ciara Hernandez     Hernandez           Irene Cavanaugh 
 
December 1  Cynthia Edgar  John Danek  Ray & Teresa           John Edgar 
8:00 AM      Jenna Danek     Nemec            Cynthia Edgar 
 
Ministers of Holy Communion to Shut-Ins:  November 24:  Richard Witte  December 1:  John Edgar 
 

Holy Trinity Prayer Tree: That all those in positions of earthly power will serve others in a fair and just way … and, for the intentions in 

our Prayer Journal … we pray to the Lord. 
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The CYM will host a Bake Sale this weekend (November 23/24) after Masses.  The proceeds of the sale will go toward the purchase 
of new Christmas decorations for the church.  Show your support and buy a homemade goody (made by the CYM kids!) for your 
Thanksgiving meal! 
 
We will have a second collection this weekend (November 23/24) for the Catholic Campaign for Human Development.  This 
provides funding for diocesan groups and projects that make lasting change and uplift the poor in the U.S.  Please be generous. 
 
The Confraternity of Christian Mothers will meet today (Sunday, November 24) in the RE Bldg immediately following the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass.  All ladies of the parish are welcome to attend. 
 
Confirmation Class today (Sunday, November 24) from 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. in the RE Bldg. 
 
**Lector workbooks for the new Church year, which begins next weekend, Nov 30/Dec 1, are in the sacristy for pick-up! 
 
If you had your pictures taken by Lifetouch here in October and did not purchase additional photos, your complimentary 8x10 
portrait was sent here and is now available.  We will be handing them out after Masses this weekend ---- after that, they will be 
available in the parish office during office hours.  ALSO, if you should have any problems with the pictures you ordered from 
Lifetouch, you may contact Lifetouch Guest Services directly at 1-888-313-1746, or Teresa Schwertner at 512-948-2126. 
 
The Holy Trinity Parish Prayer Campaign for Church Vocations is open to all parishioners.  For information, or to sign-up, contact 
the parish office.  This week, the crucifix will be in the home of the Bill & Monica Sherek family.  Next week, it will be in the home of 
Kathy Windhauser.  Please pray for Vocations! 
 
PARISH OFFICE HOURS this week, due to Thanksgiving, will be Tuesday & Wednesday (Nov 26&27), from 10:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
 
CCE:  No K – 9th grade class this Wednesday, November 27, due to the Thanksgiving holiday.  No Confirmation Class next 
Sunday, December 1, due to Hospitality Sunday.  **Information regarding DCYC (Diocesan Catholic Youth Conference):  If any of 
the high school students are interested in attending DCYC (on January 17-19), you will need to contact Paula Nemec at 
512-365-1464. 
 
Next weekend (Nov 30/Dec 1), Fr. Dave Pivonka will concelebrate the Masses with Fr. Stephen to introduce the Advent Mission -  
“Advent Blessing:  The Crib, Cross and Gift” that will be held at SSCM in Granger on December 2nd, 3rd & 4th.  Each evening will 
begin with a light meal in the DPC, followed by Mass (at 7 p.m.) in the church, then:  confessions on the 2nd, adoration on the 3rd, and 
refreshments on the 4th.  Everyone is invited each night to SSCM for the three Mission Talks:  “The Crib – Come to Save Us”; “The 
Cross – God’s Love Revealed”; and “The Gift – Eucharist and Christmas”.  For more information, contact the SSCM parish office at 
512-859-2223. 
 
Food Drive:  With the seasons of preparation and giving upon us, the Catholic Union of Texas, K.J.T. Society #55 of Corn Hill, is 
collecting food for the Caring Place.  The drive will begin on Thanksgiving Day, November 28, and will end on Wednesday, December 
18.  The Caring Place assists needy residents of Georgetown and Jarrell.  A list of non-perishable food items needed can be 
found by the bulletins.  Monetary donations are also accepted.  For more information, contact Helen Havelka (512-869-8715). 
 

Marriage Anniversaries:  If, in 2013, you celebrated your 10, 15, 20, 25, etc., 50th or more, wedding anniversary, the 

Austin DCCW, together with our Bishop, Joe Vásquez, will honor these couples.  There is a (blue) sign-up sheet in the 

church foyer.  Please make sure you fill in all the information and print clearly so that we don’t misspell your names!  

Deadline to sign-up is Sunday, December 15!  The certificates will be given on Holy Family weekend (Dec 28/29). 

 
 
 
 

 
St. Patrick Church in Hutto is holding a 2013 Parish Raffle --- drawing to be held on Saturday, December 28.  Grand prize is a Chevy 
Double Cab Silverado Pickup and there are nine other wonderful prizes (a list of them is posted on the bulletin board in the church).  
Raffle tickets will be sold here after Masses next weekend, Nov 30/Dec 1.  Show your support and buy a chance to win a great 
prize!  Tickets are $5 each or 5 for $20. 

 

If you would like to help with the cost of our poinsettias this year with a donation in memory or honor of a loved one, 

you may do so with a Christmas Flower Envelope, which is available by the bulletins.  The memorials will be 

announced in the Christmas Day Bulletin.  Deadline to turn in an envelope is Sunday, December 22. 
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